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October 23, 2024 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: patience.fairbrother@aboutdci.com 

 

SUBJECT: Notice of Withdrawal of Conditional Award under RFP# 202402023 Workforce 

Attraction Marketing Services 

 

 

Dear Patience Fairbrother: 

 

This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of Maine 

Department of Economic and Community Development. Pursuant to Part V, B, 4 of the RFP, the 

Department has decided to withdraw the conditional award made. 

 

As you are aware, the conditional award was appealed by another Bidder, and we have no 

pathway to resolving the appeal within the timeframe necessary to contract for the funds. No 

award will be made under this RFP. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Phoenix McLaughlin 

Director of Strategy Implementation 


